
 

How Behavior Analysts Can Expand 
Behavioral Services to Urgent Care 
Settings: A Summit Pointe Initiative 

Dr. Sean Field is the Clinical Director at Summit Pointe, Calhoun County's Community 
Mental Health Authority as well as a provider of mental health care and substance 
use services. Dr. Field will share information about the new Urgent Care Center, 
which opened in March 2021. The Urgent Care Center focuses on behavioral health 
and provides services to individuals experiencing psychiatric crises as well as 
increases access to service through service screening and coordination of care. The 
colloquium will discuss the development of a behaviorally based urgent care facility, 
how this service solves a need in the community, and what role behavior analysts 
can play in urgent care settings. 
 
The colloquium can be view at 
https://wmich.webex.com/wmich/j.php?MTID=m25d5a10ffc08cd27d650440670dc
b1b1   
Password: 76yXw8x32xt 
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